
“Water Lilies” was designed by nine Granada High School art students under 
the guidance of Art Instructor, Laura Thournir. A dedication ceremony, hosted 
by the Livermore Amador Valley Transit Authority in collaboration with the City 
of Livermore Commision for the Arts and the Livermore Joint Unifed School 
District was held at the bus shelter on May 29, 2013. The students were  
recognized for their artistic abilities and contributions to the collection.
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